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The wolves and cougars in our area are decimating not only our wildlife populations, 

but also preying on the livestock which we depend on for our livelihood.   The 

populations are out of control, with minimal wildlife left to prey on, causing these 

predators to move on to livestock, and ultimately into our back yards and community 

where are children not only play, but also attend school.  By allowing dogs for 

hunting, we will be better able to control the populations to a manageable number 

and ultimately make for safer community for our children! 


